TWO RIVERS SCHOOL DISTRICT
REGULAR BOARD MEETING
TWO RIVERS HIGH SCHOOL AUDITORIUM
NOVEMBER 15, 2018
6:00 PM

The regular monthly board meeting was held Thursday, November 15, 2018 in the Two Rivers
Auditorium.

President Doug Morell call the meeting to order at 6:01 PM.

Roll Call:

Doug Morell-Present
Malcolm Stover-Absent
Justin Dunman-Present
BC Rankin-Present
Ryan Milligan-Absent
Neil Taylor-Present
Chris Pierce-Present

Others present included: Superintendent Michael Dean, Business Manager Jill Adams, High School
Principal Barry Fisher, Elementary Principal David Minnie, District GT Coordinator Marci McVey.

Doug Morell made a motion to approve the presented October meeting minutes. Chris Pierce seconded
the motion. Vote 5-0

Mr. Dean recognized the students and employees of the month.

Neil Taylor made a motion to approve the presented October financial reports. Chris Pierce seconded
the motion. Vote 5-0

Old Business:

Mr. Dean presented updates on the Safe Room Project and the Baseball/Softball Complex.

Mr. Dean presented the board with expenses to the district for the Ola/Plainview buildings. Discussion
was held in regards to the sale of the Ola campus with exception of the gymnasium. Justin Dunman

made a motion to start the required process for the sale of the campus. Doug Morell seconded the
motion. Vote 5-0



Mr. Dean presented to the board a desire to upgrade the district webpage. Option is through Apptegy. A
first payment of $2,000 would be required January 2019 with the balance of $10, 509 due July 2019.
Doug Morell made a motion to approve the new district webpage and Chris Pierce seconded the motion.
Vote 5-0

Mr. Dean presented a request from Judith Whitlow asking for the band to be allowed an out of state trip
to Springfield, MO. Doug Morell made a motion to allow the band to take the trip. Neil Tarylor seconded
the motion. Vote 5-0

Mr. Dean presented a request for qualifiers on the robotics team to be allowed to attend Nationals in
lowa. Doug Morell made a motion to allow, BC Rankin seconded the motion. Vote 5-0

Mr. Dean presented a board to board transfer request to Perryville school district. Doug Morell made a
motion to deny the transfer. Justin Dunman seconded the motion. Vote 5-0

Mr. Dean presented a board to board transfer request from the Dardanelle School District for 3
students. Doug Morell made a motion to not accept the transfer. Justin Dunman seconded the motion.
Vote 5-0

President Doug Morell adjourned the board to executive session at 6:19 PM.

President Doug Morell called the regular meeting back to order at 6:29 PM.

BC Rankin made a motion to grant two employee transfers with in the district. Dylon Piles to
maintenance and Jacob Robinson to bus mechanic. Transfers will be effective November 26, 2018. Neil

Taylor seconded the motion. Vote 5-0

Doug Morell made a motion to adjourn at 6:30 PM. Justin Dunman seconded the motion. Vote 5-0
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